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To Whom It May Concern

It is common practise these days to have to provide ID for almost
everything.  We, the community, accept this because we know that fraud and
dishonesty is rife.  I urge you to retain the current requirement for voters
to have to provide ID before being able to vote.  It is absolutely necessary
if the electoral system is to operate correctly and not allow the
possibility of voter fraud.

Regards
Diane Haupt

Sarina 4737
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